
Newtown & Guillamene Swimming Club 

In conjunction with the Tús Community Work Placement Initiative, Waterford Leader Partnership Ltd is delighted to be involved with the 

Newtown & Guillamene Swimming Club, in providing beneficial assistance to the local community, and providing meaningful employment 

to Tús Participants. 

Newtown & Guillamene Swimming Club is situated in a scenic and tranquil location in Tramore. In 2010 significant work was undertaken, 

part funded by Waterford Leader Partnership under the EU’s Rural Development Programme to help upgrade the platform and pier, build 

new steps, add new railings into the water, add new sea barriers, renew fencing and upgrade and develop the picnic areas. 

The Club, consisting of a voluntary group of individuals has been in existence for over 75 years and is very much part of the local 

community with many members of all ages learning to swim and dive.  

Maintenance work is carried out by volunteers from the local community and this is now being aided greatly by WLP’s Tús Participant, 

whose role includes strimming and keeping the walkways and footpaths clear, as well as maintaining the clubhouse and helping repair and 

maintain the surface and the various picnic spots in the area. This work is of invaluable benefit to the group and the public alike. 

WLP are inviting applications for Tús involvement, on an on-going basis. An Expression of Interest Form, with the eligibility criteria, can be 

found on our main website page. 
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